## Shine Clubs

## Barley Lane Primary School



Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope this email finds you safe and well.

I am delighted to inform you that Barley Lane Primary School's Breakfast and After School Clubs will be starting on **Friday 3rd September**.

For the new academic year, we're excited to be offering your child the opportunity to learn through play in our popular clubs. While they have fun and benefit from our expert instruction, you can enjoy the flexibility of dropping off and collecting your child at times that are more convenient for you.

We will be running both our popular before-school breakfast club and activity-filled after school club. In both cases you have the choice of booking a single or double session to fit in with your needs.

Your child can attend on individual days or you can book for a complete term: breakfast, after school or both! And you'll be leaving your child with the knowledge they are in safe, caring hands with highly-trained, qualified staff.

Payment for your Shine Clubs can *only* be made online, please click on the links below to book and pay for your child's place. Spaces are limited so early booking is advised.

## **COSTS & TIMES**

Breakfast Club (with food)

- 7:30am to 9:00am - £5 per day <a href="https://shineclubs.class4kids.co.uk/camp/167">https://shineclubs.class4kids.co.uk/camp/167</a>

- 7:30am to 9:00am - £5 per day <a href="https://shineclubs.class4kids.co.uk/camp/168">https://shineclubs.class4kids.co.uk/camp/168</a>

- 7:30am to 9:00am - £4 per day <a href="https://shineclubs.class4kids.co.uk/camp/168">https://shineclubs.class4kids.co.uk/camp/168</a>

- 3:30pm to 4:45pm - £6 per day <a href="https://shineclubs.class4kids.co.uk/camp/169">https://shineclubs.class4kids.co.uk/camp/169</a>

- 4:45pm to 6:00pm - £6 per day <a href="https://shineclubs.class4kids.co.uk/camp/170">https://shineclubs.class4kids.co.uk/camp/168</a>

As a bonus, if your child is unable to attend a session after you have paid, we'll allow them to join us another day free-of-charge.

Wishing you and your family a healthy summer, and we look forward to seeing your child in September!

Your Sincerely,

Karen Ibrahim

Karen Ibrahim Area Manager 07500 752 166

Shine Clubs, 406 Roding Lane South, Woodford Green, IG8 8EY info@shineclubs.com www.shineclubs.com